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19th January 2023 
 
Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Eireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 

Requested PQ’s:   

PQ 2647/23  
To ask the Minister for Health the average patient experience time from admission to 
discharge in January 2023 to date by location in tabular form. 
 
PQ 2645/23  
To ask the Minister for Health the number of delayed discharges in January 2023 to date 
by location in tabular form. 
 
PQ 2617/23  
To ask the Minister for Health the total number of presentations, registrations and 
admissions at each emergency department and the State-wide total for January 2023 to 
date, in tabular form and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
PQ 2611/23  
To ask the Minister for Health the number and percentage of patients who waited 0-6, 6-
9, 0-9, and 9-24 and 24+ hours for admission via an emergency department for each 
emergency department in January 2023, to date in tabular form. The number for all 
patients and for patients aged over 60 years and for those over 75 years; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. 
 
PQ 2605/23  
To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients who left an emergency 
department post-registration but pre-admission in the month of January 2023 to date, by 
hospital in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
PQ 2600/23  
 

To ask the Minister for Health the average patient experience time to admission via an 
emergency department for all patients, State-wide and for each location for January 
2023 to date; the average for patients aged under 75 and 75 plus, State-wide and for 
each location. The number of patients who attended and were admitted below the 
average; the number waiting longer than the average in tabular form; and if he will make 
a statement on the matter. 
 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

I refer to the above PQs, which are due for response on the 1st February 2023. Please be 
advised that the BIU data for January will not be validated until the 20th February approx. 
Once the data has being finalised, we will prepare and issue the requested response. 

I trust this response is helpful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________  

Jacqueline McNulty 
General Manager Unscheduled Care 
Acute Operations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


